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Local Health Leaders Gather Friday In Santa Rosa To Discuss State Budget Cuts  
 

As California’s economic outlook darkens and politicians in Sacramento propose the most draconian 

budget cuts in decades, health care leaders in Santa Rosa will discuss the future of the health care 

delivery system in our community.   
 
SANTA ROSA, CA – The California Primary Care Association, the Latino Coalition for a Healthy California 

and Redwood Community Health Coalition will host a Press Conference on the crippling impact of the 

Governor’s proposed budget cuts and the effect on the health safety net system in the North Bay.  

 

 

WHO:    Dr. Kelly Pfeifer, Medical Director, Redwood Community Health Coalition & Petaluma Health Center 

 

   Carmela Castellano-Garcia, Esq., CEO, California Primary Care Association 

 

   Al Hernandez-Santana, Executive Director, Latino Coalition for a Healthy California 

                

                Health Center Leaders 

 

   Community Leaders 

 

                Local Elected Officials 

   

  

WHEN:    Tuesday, June 10, 2008 

      9:00am -10:00am 

   

WHERE:  Sonoma County Indian Health Project, Inc 

           144 Stony Point Road, 

                   Santa Rosa 

  

 

 


